
From: Barbara de la pena
To: City Clerk"s Office
Subject: trash wheel needs additional funding
Date: July 22, 2024 10:35:47 AM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

It seems like we are putting out the fire instead of fireproofing.  Is there a possibility of
in some way limiting plastics, balloons, single serving utensils, single use water
bottles, plastic/styrofoam take out containers, plastic take out bags? Other cities have
made a conscious effort to prevent these items from hitting our beaches and
waterways by simple legislation.  
Tourism is dependent on clean beaches and waterways. We need to address the
problem not clean up after the fact.

\Barbara De La Pena
\5103 Seashore Dr.
Newport Beach, CA
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